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August 13th, 2025 – For immediate release
Intermittent Horse Lake Road bridge closures -August 22nd, 2025
Please be advised that there will be 15 – 30 minute intermittent bridge closures on the evening of August 22nd, 2025 starting at approximately 6:00 pm due to bridge girder installations.  Intermittent closures will continue throughout the evening of August 22nd and may continue into the morning of August 23rd if needed.
Closures will occur periodically throughout the evening to ensure the safety of workers and the public during girder installation.  We recommend planning your travel accordingly and allowing extra time for possible delays or choosing to detour through the Lone Butte area.
Thank you for your patience and cooperation as we work to improve our infrastructure.
For questions or more information, please contact the District office at 250-395-2434. 

Todd Conway
Director of Community Services
District of 100 Mile House
tconway@100milehouse.com

Free Press – August 21st, 2025
Facebook – August 18th, 2025

Cc: South Cariboo Visitor Center
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